
March 1, 2016 
 
 
 
Updated Payment Lockbox Addresses and ACH Information 
 
 
To our valued customers: 
 
Effective March 1, 2016, Interamerican Motor Corporation (IMC) has switched its banking 
institution from Wells Fargo Bank to US Bank.  As a result, IMC has new payment information that 
may apply to you. 
 
If you mail us check payments, please update your records to reflect the change to our new 
remittance addresses for payments.  
 
First Class Mail: 
 

Interamerican Motor Corporation  
PO Box 511295  
Los Angeles, CA 90051-7850 

 
Overnight Carrier: 
 

U.S. Bank Wholesale Lockbox  
C/O 511295  
16420 Valley View Avenue  
La Mirada, CA 90638-5821 

 
 
For our customers who pay with Check-by-Phone, note that we have ended the Check-by-Phone 
service.  For your convenience, IMC is now accepting ACH payments.  This widely used method of 
payment provides enhanced security and quicker posting time of the funds onto the account 
without a check number.  Please consult with your IMC credit representative for more information. 
 
You can contact us by email (dpCredit@imcparts.net) or by calling 800-874-8925, Extension 1532. 
 
 
 

Thank you very much for your business. 
 

 
 

 

Interamerican 
Motor 
Corporation 

 

 

Correspondence Address: 

8901 Canoga Ave. 
Canoga park, CA 91304  
(818) 678-1200  

 

 
   Remittance Address: 

   PO Box 511295 
   Los Angeles, CA 90051-7850 

mailto:dpCredit@imcparts.net

